
 

 

NOTICES for SUNDAY 29th January  

 

Today’s Lectionary readings … 
1 Kings 17:8-16 
Psalm 36:5-10 
1 Corinthians 1:18-end 
John 2:1-11 

 
Craft Group – Friday 3 February (1st Friday of the month), 2-4pm, in 
the Small Hall 
Bring along your ideas for our next Charity Craft sale which will be at Christmas 
2023. We are getting ready early this year!  Everyone is welcome even if it’s just 
for a chat and a cuppa. Any questions call Sue Chillman Tel: 020 8657 7397. 

 
MEN’S GROUP – Six Nations Rugby – England v Scotland 
Saturday 4 February 
As in previous years, the Men’s Group will be hosting an opportunity to watch the 
England v Scotland game in this year’s Six Nations tournament on Saturday 4th 
February in St Catherine’s Aisle. Drinks and nibbles will be provided. There will be 
no charge for this but there will be an opportunity to make a small donation 
towards costs before leaving. If you would like to arrive from 4:15pm that will give a 
chance for a drink and a natter before kick-off. As always with Men’s Group 
events, ladies are most welcome to come along. If you would like to join us, or 
need further information, please let Tony Robinson or Dick Hibberd know, for 
catering purposes. 

 
Sunday 5 February - Parish Eucharist 
9.30am 3rd before Lent 
 Preacher: Revd Carol Bates 

 
Sunday 5th February – Messy Church & Activity Time 
3pm – 4.30pm  Refreshments will be provided.  

Messy Church in church for young children & their parents/carers, – songs, 

crafts and activities. 
Activity Time in the Church Halls for young people from 9 years old (table 

tennis, snooker etc).  



 

 

Floodlighting 
Do remember that you can sponsor the All Saints floodlighting for a week in 
memory of a loved one, an anniversary, a birthday etc. Forms for this are in the 
Parish Office. 

 
Rice Cooker 
Would the very kind lady who lent us her rice cooker for the Rector’s Licensing 
celebrations please collect it. Your rice cooker is in the Rector’s Office and can be 
collected any morning, Monday to Friday 9.30am to 2pm. With thanks.   

 
Service Rotas  
The new rotas for February, March and April 2023 are out. A few copies are at the 
back of church.  

 
Support for our Church Charities  
Thank you to all those who have signed up to be ambassadors for our charities. 
We still need a Croydon Refugee Centre (CRDC) link person - if you can help with 
this, please let Rosanne know.  

 
Notices 
These weekly notices are on the church lobby board and on our website under 
Notices.  

 
Safeguarding / ‘A Safe Church’: If you ever have any concerns, speak with one of 

the clergy or with Margaret Quiney 8657 4087 or Katheryn Hewitt 8657 6659, our 
Safeguarding Officers. 

 
 

 
 

“For to us a child is born, to us a son is given…  
and his name shall be called. 

Wonderful Counsellor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father, 
  Prince of Peace.” 

 

Isaiah 9:6 


